
Tuition  

 Payments 
 

Tuition is due the first day of each month. There will be a $25 fee for any 

balance after the 1st of the month. Accounts with a balance after the 5th of 

the month will result in suspended learning until the account has been paid 

in full.  

Tuition may be paid at www.rpcpreschool.com where there is also an 

option for a recurring monthly payment. If possible, we ask families to 

contribute the 2.75% processing fees. 

Note: If you are a returning family, paying online, please log in and update 

your previous account. During your time at RPC Preschool, if you choose 

to change or update card information in your account, please also log in 

and update. Kindly do not create multiple accounts � 

Tuition may be paid with a check which should be placed in the brown box 

outside the church office door.  

In April, families will receive a reminder to discontinue auto payments (if 

applicable) and a final balance for May. Deposits are applied to May tuition. 

This reminder will come from rpcoffice@rpcusa.org. 
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